
13 May 2013

A/Prof Chin Jing Jih
President 
53rd SMA Council
Singapore Medical Association
 
Dear Jing Jih,

SMA 54th Annual Dinner 2013 on Saturday 11 
May 2013

	 My sincere thanks and appreciation for your kind 
invitation to the SMA 54th Annual Dinner 2013, which was 
most enjoyable. Dr Daniel Lee certainly did a good job as 
Organising Chairman.
	 It was meaningful for me to meet fellow colleagues, 
young and old, especially those I had not seen for some 
time. 
	 I was particularly impressed by your speech, which you 
delivered so well. You did say it was more lengthy than 
usual, but you touched on several key issues which are so 
important to the challenges we face, to ensure we continue 
to deliver the highest standard of healthcare possible in 
Singapore.
	 May I wish you all the very best in the years ahead 
as President of SMA Council and in your practice as a 
geriatrician.

With warmest regards,
Clin Prof Tan Cheng Lim
Emeritus Consultant
Haematology/Oncology Service
Department of Paediatric Subspecialties
KK Women’s and Children’s Hospital

A Warm
ANNUAL DINNER

21 May 2013

A/Prof Chin Jing Jih
President 
Singapore Medical Association

Dear A/Prof Chin,

	 I would like to thank you and your Council Members 
for the great honour of Honorary Membership from your 
very esteemed Association.
	 As mentioned in my acknowledgement speech, the 
award is very special as it is given to me by my own medical 
community. Many of you have toiled with me, sharing the joys 
and pains of working together in public hospitals, and serving 
our patients with the best possible care we could provide.
	 At this stage of my life, seeing many of you achieving 
greater heights, recognised as efficient, dynamic and capable 
leaders in the respective fields of your choice bring much 
joy and fulfilment.
	 Under your leadership and several past presidents, 
SMA is now holding a very high position and enjoys 
unique recognition among the medical community and 
respective authorities. This is a very special achievement. 
Congratulations!
	 I am extremely honoured and proud of SMA.

Thanks and regards,
Emeritus Prof Robert Pho
Emeritus Consultant
Division of Musculoskeletal Oncology 
and Department of Hand & Reconstructive Microsurgery
National University Hospital

27 May 2013

A/Prof Chin Jing Jih
President 
Singapore Medical Association
 
Dear Prof Chin,

Conferment of SMA Honorary Membership

	 May I take this opportunity to thank you and the SMA 
Council for so kindly and generously conferring on me the 
Honorary Membership.
	 I wish you and SMA success in the service of our 
patients, doctors and the health of our country.

Warmest regards,
Prof Low Cheng Hock
Emeritus Consultant
Department of General Surgery
Tan Tock Seng Hospital  

After the SMA Annual Dinner on 11 May 2013 had 
concluded with great success, SMA received three 
thank you letters expressing appreciation for the 

event. We reprint the three letters below.

Thank 
     You


